
Good day,  
 
Today, at our duly called meeting, it was determined that there will be a couple of 
rules that are going to be enforced moving forward. For those who follow the rules:  
we apologize about the necessity of enforcing these rules, but the safety and well 
being of every resident is of the upmost importance.  
Effective immediately the following rules will be enforced:  

1. FOBS – This safety measure was implemented to ensure that residents 
and their guests coming in and out of the building are actually supposed to 
be here. We’ve had situations in the past where people who weren’t 
supposed to be here were allowed in. Why? Because that’s been the culture 
for years.  We hope you understand that this defeats the purpose of having 
Fobs/Security if we just let everybody come and go as they please.  
You must carry your FOB at all times. If you are coming into the front building 
and we know who you are we are not going to give you a hard time. However, 
if the guards don’t know who you are they are not going to let you in unless 
you have the proper credentials.  

If you are going out to the courtyard we will still open the door for you. 
However, if you are coming in from the courtyard you must have your FOB. 
Knocking on the door will not grant you access anymore.  

2. Food Deliveries – All food deliveries will have to be picked up at the 
Front Desk. What to expect moving forward is that you will receive a call from 
Security informing you that your delivery is here.  
We do realize that there are some residents that are handicapped and if you 
are one of the residents, then one of the guards will bring it up to you as a 
courtesy.  

3. Dogs – All dogs are to be either carried in the lobby or transported in a 
doggy buggy.  


